Minutes of the Glencoe Homeowners Association Board
June 25, 2009

The organizational meeting of re-elected and new trustees was held at 3361 East Glencoe Rd.  President Joe Verderber called the meeting to order at 6:00.

In attendance were Dean DiCarlo, Karen Feth, George Gates, Ray Jirousek, Joe Verderber and Lynne Woodman.  Doug Mory was absent.

Various Board duties were assigned.  Joe Verderber will continue as president, Ray Jirousek will continue as treasurer and Lynne Woodman will serve as secretary.  Dean DiCarlo will serve as liaison to our landscaping and tree services, Karen Feth as liaison to Perrin Asphalt, and Lynne Woodman as liaison to the insect treatment services.

The Board agreed to go ahead with two projects presented at the annual meeting on June 23: the tree maintenance proposal and the plan for new landscaping.  However, as part of tree maintenance, the Board will ask the arborist to re-evaluate the very large oak immediately to the south of 3382 East Glencoe.  The north side of the tree appears to be dead, and the limbs overhang that residence’s garage and side yard.

Reports of nuisance will be investigated.

The next meeting of the Board will be held on September 23 at 6:00 pm at the home of George Gates, 3461 E. Glencoe.

Respectfully submitted,

Lynne Woodman
